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BULLETIN B23-07 

TO: ALL INSURERS AUTHORIZED TO TRANSACT BUSINESS IN THE 
STATE OF ALASKA AND OTHER INTERESTED PARTIES 

RE: REPEAL OF BULLETIN B23-06 REGARDING FAIR TREATMENT 
TO CONSUMERS FOLLOWING PHARMACY STAFFING 
SHORTAGES 

During October and November 2023, Alaska experienced pharmacy staffing 
shortages. The Alaska Division of Insurance issued Bulletin B23-06 to assist 
Alaskans during the shortage. 

Due to an improvement in pharmacy staffing stability, the Division is revoking 
Bulletin B23-06 effective November 28, 2023. 

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Sarah Bailey, Life and 
Health Supervisor at sarah.bailey@alaska.gov. 

Dated:________________ 

Lori Wing-Heier 
Director 

Nov. 27, 2023


